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Upcoming Events 

May 9 8:00 

Muffins with Mom 

 

May 14 

Family Mass 

NO BEFORE CARE 

SCHOOL STARTS AT 9:05 

May crowning at the beginning 

of school 

 

May 16 

Last day of school 

 

May 17 9:30-12:30 

End of Year Celebration  

 

 

 

I can hardly believe the year is almost over! 

 

Your children spent much of the last month preparing for and celebrating Easter. 

We’ve also been taking advantage of our outside space as it has warmed up; 

watching our caterpillars change into butterflies.  

 

Thursday, May 9th is Our Annual Muffins with Mom. Starting at 8:00 we will have 

muffins available in Santa Maria Hall. If mom can’t come bring another special 

person! 

 

 

After family mass on Tuesday May 14, we will offer flowers to Mary and one 

randomly chosen student will crown the Our Lady of Guadalupe statue with a 

flower garland. This will start just after mass at about 9:10. We will have flowers 

for students to put in vases in front of Mary.  

 

Our last day of school will be May 16. On May 17 we will have our End of Year 

Celebration from 9:30-12:30. Please bring a side or desert to share! 

 

Thank you so much for trusting me to educate your children this year. May you 

have a blessed summer.  

Julia Savard 
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